
Division Advisory No.        , s. 2023 
November 9, 2023 

In compliance with DepEd Order (DO) No. 8, s. 2013,      
this advisory is issued not for endorsement per DO 28, s. 2001 

but only for the information of DepEd officials, 
personnel/staff, as well as the concerned public. 

(Visit www.depedsarangani.org)  

INVITATION TO ATTEND THE TRAINING FOR THE SCHOOL-BASED TUTORIAL 
LITERACY PROGRAM OF THE CHURCH OF JESUS CHRIST  

OF LATTER-DAY SAINTS  

With reference to the letter from The Church of Jesus Christ of Latter-day 
Saints dated October 31, 2023, the said religious organization is inviting the 
following DepEd Sarangani personnel to attend their Training for the School-
Based Tutorial Literacy Program in Northern Samar, Tacloban, and Ormoc from 
November 27, 2023 to December 2, 2023: 

1. John Jerson P. Constantino – November 27-30, 2023
2. Edward Ryan F. Gulam – November 27-30, 2023
3. Eva E. Villamor – November 27, 2023 - December 2, 2023
4. Vic Salinas – November 27, 2023 - December 2, 2023

The identified personnel may attend the training on a voluntary basis and at 
official time only.  

For inquiries, contact 

Leanard and Bonnie Huff 
Humanitarian Missionaries  
The Church of Jesus Christ of Latter-day Saints 
Mobile phone number: 09479962639 
Email address: lenardhuff@churchofjesuschrist.org 

Encl.: None 
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